
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    

Prospect Street Closure 

 Beginning on Monday, August 1, 

2022, weather permitting, the 

Town’s contractor, N&M Excavating 

& Utilities, will be repairing a sewer 

main in the vicinity of 108 Prospect 

Street. To complete this work safely, 

Prospect Street will be closed 

Monday-Friday from 7:00 AM to 

5:00 PM between Spring Street and 

Holman Street. Please follow the 

detour route. Sewer service to 

homes in the area will not be 

impacted by this work 
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